
Sparrows Class Newsletter 20th May 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Hannah Layfield. Deputy Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts 

Stars of the week 

Blake- for his kindness and supporting his 

friends.  

Daisy- for giving her all in everything she does. 

Our Handwriting Hero this week is Blake 

 

Our Class Blog 

Check out our class blog for pictures and information about our learning: https://keeblesparrows.edublogs.org/ 

 

School Dates 
May 
W/C 23rd – Year 2 SAT’s 
W/C 23rd – RE week 
Friday 27th – Jubilee Picnic 
Friday 27th – Break up 
June 
Monday 6th – Staff Training Day 
Tuesday 7th – School re-opens 
Wednesday 8th – Discover Africa Launch 
13th, 14th, 15th – Year 1 – Horse Riding 
Tuesday 14th – Class Photos 
Tuesday 14th – Reception 2022 information evening 
Thursday 30th – HappyFest 
July 
Friday 1st - HappyFest 

 
 

 
 

Reminders   

PE will be every Wednesday and Friday this half term. PE will be outside if and when it is weather appropriate.  
Please ensure that children are wearing appropriate school PE kit:  

 Navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts  

 White t-shirt  

 Navy hoody or jumper 

 Suitable outdoor footwear (trainers) 
Please ensure all long hair is tied up on a P.E. day and any earrings are out. We cannot allow the children to wear plasters over their 
earrings.  
Please bring reading books and records in every day. 
Please encourage your child to practise their spellings in their spelling journals. 

Our Thought of the Week 
 
We have learned through our sports day how to be 
part of a team and be a good team player. The 
children have showed fantastic sportsmanship 
throughout the day. Well done to everyone! 

What have we learned this week? 

This week has been the first of two SATs week for year 2. The children have worked exceptionally hard and we are so 

proud of them all. The children should enjoy a well-earned break this weekend.  

Our new spellings for this coming week are using the el making the l sound at the end of words. The spellings are: 

tunnel, camel, squirrel, travel, towel, tinsel, bagel, hazel, vowel, jewel.  

Our learning mission sessions we have enjoyed continuing to make our products. We have been making the 

mechanisms for the Jack in the Boxes which has been our biggest challenge!  
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